#210257

 From:
 Sleep, Barbara L

 To:
 James Tyger

 Cc:
 Sweigard, Kimberly A.

Subject: RE: RTS CAB Meeting **July 28 at 5:30p** **Date:** Thursday, July 15, 2021 1:42:00 PM

Hello James—

Thank You for letting me know about your move. Tioga is a beautiful community! I hope all goes well for you.

Yes, unfortunately, you will have to resign because of the residency requirement. Would you please send a resignation notice to the Clerk's Office? Please direct it to Kristen Bryant at bryantk1@cityofgainesville.org. She can then post the opening.

Good Luck & Be Well
--Barbara

From: James Tyger [mailto:jtyger@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 12:31 PM

To: Sleep, Barbara L <SleepBL@cityofgainesville.org> **Subject:** Re: RTS CAB Meeting **July 28 at 5:30p**

Barbara,

I am not sure what protocol would be for this, but I believe I may need to resign my seat. I am moving out to Tioga this month and will no longer reside in the City limits.

Let me know what you think I need to do.

Thanks!
James

On Wed, Jul 14, 2021 at 7:42 AM Sleep, Barbara L < SleepBL@cityofgainesville.org > wrote:

Dear RTS CAB Members & Staff—

It's just two (2) weeks until our meeting. Attached are the meeting documents for your review prior to the event.

- July 28, at 5:30 pm
- RTS Administration Building
- 34 SE 13th Road, Gainesville
- Upstairs Conference Room, #5264

Please feel free to wear a mask.

Thank You --Barbara

Barbara Sleep | Executive Assistant Senior City of Gainesville | Department of Transportation & Mobility Office | 352-393-7874

P.O. Box 490 | MailStop 10G | Gainesville, FL 32627 Email: sleepbl@cityofgainesville.org

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

James R. Tyger, JD, PhD jtyger@gmail.com